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The City of Huntingburg has been informed by our gas management company that there is an IMMEDIATE
need to reduce our gas usage. The extreme cold in states that supply our natural gas has had an instant
impact on natural gas production and supply. To help ease the demand on our system, and in an attempt
to hold down costs, we are urging everyone (including residential, commercial, and industries) to adjust
thermostats to 68 degrees and avoid or cut back on the use of large natural gas consuming equipment

without affecting public health and safety.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Mayor Steve Schwinghamer
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